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GENERAL OFFICE
. - . - P.O.BOX 499, COLUMBUS, NEBRASKA 68601
‘ Nebraska Public Power District TELEPHONE (402) 564-8561
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November 3, 1981

Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Inspection & Enforcement 1
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive

Suite 1000

Arlington, Texocs 76011

Subject: Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
Evaluation Renort - October, 1981
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-

Dear Mr. Seyfrit: /1%
: N
Attached please find four (4) copies of the CNS Evaluation Report
based on an audit conducted by personnel from the Institute of
Nuclear Power Operations during August 1981.
The District was pleased to note the identification of several areas
of “eneficial practices and accomplishments at CNS. Additionally,
we are pursuing corrective actions relative to the recommendations
made in the report. The Disctrict intends to make this report
available to the public no later than Tuesday, November 10, 1981.
Should you hav« any questions or comments relative to the report,
please contac of fice.
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